
28 September 2021

Ms. Melissa Upreti
Chair-Rapporteur ^
Working Group on Discrimination Against Women and Girls
OHCHR-UNOG
8-14 Avenue de la Paix
1211 Geneve 10, Switzerland

Dear Madam,

I refer to your Communication, Reference: OL MYS 6/2021 of 21 September 
2021, in your capacity as the Chair-Rapporteur of the Working Group on 
Discrimination Against Women and Girls.

The Permanent Mission of Malaysia has transmitted the Communication to 
the relevant authorities in Malaysia for their attention and response.

As regard to the issue raised in the Communication, I wish to share that it is 
currently subject to robust discussion among various stakeholders.

I seize this opportunity to assure the Malaysian Government’s commitment to 
the promotion and protection of women’ rights. The Permanent Mission remains at 
the Working Group’s disposal on this issue and looks forward to engaging 
constructively on issues that falls within the Group’s mandate.

Please accept. Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Thank you.

D
AHMAD FAISA^UHAMAD

Ambassador/Permanent Representative


